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August 28, 2008

Mr. Solomon Aryeh

SMG Stone

8460 San Fernando Road
Sun Valley, CA 91352

Dear Solomon,

| would like to thank you and your staff for your participation on the Biological Sciences 3
project on the campus of the University of California Irvine.

The project was a huge success thanks to partners like SMG Stone whose performance
once again exceeded our expectations and delivered a quality installation on time and
on budget.

We look forward to working with SMG Stone on future projects not only on the UCI
Campus but also throughout Southern California.

Respectfully,

\
ohn Betz
Sr. Project Manager
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